
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 4/9/2014 5:28:07 PM 
To: 'valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov' (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Kern Demolition 

Valerie, 

Thank you for your approval last week to move forward with the Kern demolition. Given your 
August 20, 2013 letter that directed PG&E to stop demolition, we would still like confirmation 
by email or letter that we may now proceed with demolition. 

We are now working on developing the mobilization timeline with our contractors and experts. 
Currently, we are targeting the week of April 28th for the kick-off meeting, with demolition 
commencing the following week. While this timeline is still tentative, I wanted to let you 
know what we are contemplating so that you and your team have advance notice of our current 
schedule. I alerted our Project Manager, | Redacted [ to the fact that SED staff plan to 
be on site during the demolition and will probably want to participate in the kick-off meeting. 

Thanks again, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0440146 
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